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THE LEAVES ARE TURNING AND MOTHER NATURE IS TELLING US TO  

WRAP UP AND KEEP WARM. 

Meanwhile…………………………… 



Meanwhile…………. 



Meanwhile……………………... 



Meanwhile……………. 

Plenty of activity is planned to take place during the next 10 days, surrounding Patient Participation within 

the Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group. 

As soon as information becomes available the subject will be featured in a future Newsletter. 

 

Meanwhile…………….. 

 

Keep warm and do not forget the Flu Jab! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 


